
Hi	boys	and	girls!	
	
Spirit	Week	was	awesome!		Go	Ironmen!!!	
	
We	have	some	important	announcements	for	your	parents	from	the	PTO:	
	

• It’s	finally	here!!!	The	Cash	Bash	is	tomorrow	and	we	can’t	wait.		Doors	open	
at	6pm	and	the	first	number	is	called	at	7pm.	Don’t	forget	to	bring	your	
wallet!!		We	have	a	Chinese	auction,	high-end	auction,	Yeti	of	cheer;	not	to	
mention	our	side	table	games	and	all	the	Mega	Money	you	can	win!		

	
• Stayed	tuned	for	October’s	events!		As	always	please	make	sure	you	have	

your	clearances	on	file	in	the	office	before	volunteering!		
	

• Get	up	to	date	information	on	our	Park	PTO	Facebook	page!		
	
Have	a	nice	weekend	boys	and	girls,	and	I’ll	see	you	on	Monday!	
			


